
   

 
 
 
 
 

1111 East Broad Street, Suite 300 | Columbus OH 43205 | T (614) 645.2550 | F (614) 645.2400 | columbus.gov 

March 16, 2017 
 
 
TO: Sam Orth, Director and CIO, Department of Technology 

From: Bill Rogers, Network Infrastructure Manager 

SUBJECT: Award of Solicitation 47-0003092017 DOT/POLICE SUBSTATION #9 CONDUIT 

BUILD. 

 

The Department of Technology (DoT) through utilization of the Bid Express process, received 2 bids in 

response to  Solicitation 47-0003092017 DOT/POLICE SUBSTATION #9 CONDUIT BUILD  for the 

City’s fiber infrastructure. The two bids received were from Gudenkauf Corp ($42,515.00) and The Fishel 

Company ($21,074.88). The Department of Technology has reviewed the proposals received, and is 

recommending that the award be made to The Fishel Company, the lowest responsible bid submitted. 

The Fishel Company has the required experience servicing customers in a Metropolitan sized 

environment.  The Fishel Company has also provided fiber construction service to the City in the past and 

has provided the needed expertise in all facets of our fiber infrastructure, therefore it is recommended that 

The Fishel Company be awarded this bid. 

If you have any questions please contact Bill Rogers, at 614-645-0776. 

 

CC: Sherry Kish, Deputy Director, Department of Technology  

Gwendolyn Akrobettoe, Assistant Director, Department of Technology 
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